
November-December 2022                       Founded  1885                       Phone Number  610-373-3982 

Club Hours 
           Monday:           Closed      
           Tuesday:          Closed     
           Wednesday:     5:00-10pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
           Thursday:         5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
           Friday:              5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
           Saturday            Closed unless Club Event 
           Sunday           Closed unless Club Event  
  

Reading Liederkranz 

Guten Tag, Freunde! 
 
   This will be my last message to you for 2022 as we 
near the end of another year. We are just coming off the 
heels of another Oktoberfest, and while we are sad for it to be 
over, we have much coming up to look forward to. Hurricane 
Ian paid us an unwelcomed visit during Oktoberfest, but it 
was great to see the numbers that showed up to brave the 
rain for the sake of music, food, bier and fun. (Let’s keep Flor-
ida in our hearts.) Thanks to everyone who came out to enjoy 
themselves, and a very special recognition of our dedicated 
volunteers, staff and trustees who helped us put on this 
event. I can’t wait for next Oktoberfest and everything else 
2023 will bring us! 
 Coming up for the rest of this year we have our first 
ever overnight camping in the bier garden on October 28

th
 

that will lead us into our Halloween Party on the 29
th
. During 

November we will have a Bingo event on the 6
th
, and election 

night on the 18
th
 (please refer to the newsletter for positions 

up for election this year). December will of course bring us 
Christkindlmarkt, Christmas Dinner and our New Years Eve 
Party. Don’t forget about our regular wing nights, Thirsty 
Thursdays, Kermit Fridays as well as our monthly Culinary 
Buffet Tours and Live Music nights.  
 It has been my honor to serve as your President over 
the past year and look forward to the great things  we can 
accomplish and the fun we can have together in 2023. Please 
remember I always want to hear your thoughts and sugges-
tions for the club and what we are doing well or what we 
could do better.  While there is always room for improvement, 
it takes all of us working together to reach our goals. If you 
feel there is an area we could improve, an event you’d like to 
see happen, a food/drink special that would sell, etc. please 
let me know, and I’m happy to help you find out how you 
could support making it happen. 

 
See you at the club. Prost! 
 

Jon Linton, President 

German Singing and Sport Society OUR 137th ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 
  

 
 

   NOVEMBER 
Nov 4     First Friday Barbecue                5-8:00pm 
Nov 6       Bingo, Brats, and Bier         Noon -4:00pm 
Nov 11     Kermit in the Haus                            6-9:00pm  
Nov 16     Culinary Tour Buffet– Denmark        6-8:00pm 
Nov 18     3rd Friday Night Band        6-9:00pm                                        
Nov 23     Thirsty Thursday                                  5:00pm 
Nov 25     Kermit in the Haus                            6-9:00pm  
Nov 25     Board/General Membership Mtg.      7:30pm 
Nov 30     Trivia Night                                       7-9:00pm
              
    

    DECEMBER 

Dec 2,3,4 Christkindlmarkt 
Dec 9          Kermit in the Haus                         6-9:00pm 
Dec 16        Ladies Auxiliary Christmas Cookie Packing 
  Limited sale begins  
Dec16         3rd Friday Night Band                   6-9:00pm 
Dec 18        Christmas Dinner           Noon-4:00pm 
Dec 21        Culinary Tour Buffet– Sweden      6-8:00pm 
Dec 22        Thirsty Thursday                              5:00pm 
Dec 23         Kermit in the Haus                        6-9:00pm 
Dec 23        Board/General Membership Mtg.      7:30pm 
Dec 28        Trivia Night                                    7-9:00pm 
Dec 30        Kermit in the Haus                        6-9:00pm 

Dec 31        Sylvester Ball (New Year’s Eve) 

                   See details inside 

 
       

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 



LADIES 
AUXILIARY 

READING 
LIEDERKRANZ 
SINGERS 

GERMANIA 
SOCCER 

       G.T.V. 
EDELWEISS 

     DIVISION REPORTS 

The ladies had a very successful September/October in preparing for and operating their table at Oktoberfest.  Thank 

you to all who donated items or lightly used clothing to re-sell, and our workers who contributed greatly by working the 

various shifts.  Thank you also to those who set up and packed up remaining items and helped return them to our stor-

age area.  We also appreciate the several husbands of members who assist us greatly and also help us to decorate 

each season inside the Club.and set up for the Christmas Market.  We cannot do this alone.  Please join our organiza-

tion even if you cannot make our meetings (just once a month), because you will learn via emails or phone calls of our 

needs in working this stand and also the Christkindlmarkt stand in early December..  We do not charge dues; you sim-

ply need to be a member of the Reading Liederkranz.  Our proceeds always go to the needs of our Club as they are 

requested.  We are also proud of our Scholarship Committee for spearheading the sales of raffle tickets all summer and 

culminating on the last day of Oktoberfest, when our winners were chosen in the 50/50 raffle.  Thank you for supporting 

us in all of our endeavors.  Our next meeting will be on Friday, October 28th.  Watch for the start time in an 

email.  Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas!  

A number of people have asked us what the Eagle Mt. Home was and about its purpose. The Eagle 

Mt. Home (EMH) was established in 1902 and shortly thereafter they built the clubhouse which we 

now occupy. When we joined them in 1989, the EMH became members of the Reading Liederkranz.        

Due to popular demand, many members would like to see this historical division of our club continue 

in a renewed relationship with the Liederkranz. Many have asked about EMH membership cards, so 

we will be issuing new ones over the next few months to anyone who wants one. We are asking for a 

donation of $3 to cover costs. See Len or Bryn Weckel around the club if you are interested in joining 

us!   

     Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all as we approach this joyous season! 

WOW - what an Oktoberfest !!  A very special thank you to Kevin the "sound guy" who had both the pa-
tience and time to work out the microphone and amplification settings with me so that the Singers could be 
heard in the tent, pavillion, grove, and kitchen. Thank you all so much for the wonderful comments, most of 
which included, "Hey we could even hear you sing!!!"  But instead of just listening, we'd rather have you 
Come Sing With Us. Speaking of which... Come sing with us, at Christkindlmarkt when we bring you the 
heartwarming German Christmas Carols - think of it as Karaoke with a live chorus - just for you. Shy? Then 
have some Glühwein in this year's collectible RLK mug first, to warm your heart and voice.  It will be 
Schöne.  Can't wait?  We have two upcoming special performances in November.  Zion Moselem Lutheran 
Church on Sunday November 6th at 2pm, and Robison Lutheran Church, 3520 Plow Rd, Mohnton, PA, on 
the 13th, at their Sunday service celebrating their 250th Anniversary.  
And we note one year since the passing of Jay Yohn, our previous chorus president.  We miss his voice and 
his wit, as we also do with Fritz Allmendinger and all those who have passed. Grüße dich Gott  

 
Germania and the rest of EPASL will have 10 weeks of soccer beginning in September and 
ending in November. Germania should be very competitive in their Division and we are 
hoping they will make the playoffs. The only week we don’t play is Columbus Day Week-
end. A large percentage of teams are in Berks County and many games are played each 
weekend. We will again post the schedule at the club. We thank long-time coach Dave 
Stauffer for his leadership of Germania. He will be helping the new Coach, Jeff Geist, to 
continue good leadership and the competitive spirit Germania has always enjoyed! 
 
Good day to all. We have had a wonderful fall/ Oktoberfest season. Hopefully as many of 
you were able to see us perform at the Reading Liederkranz Oktoberfest. Sorry for the 
weather, we thought we negotiated for a sunny weekend. 
Well here is to some much needed time off and time with our families. With that being said, 
GTV Edelweiss would like to wish all a Happy Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas and a pros-
perous New Year.  
 

    EAGLES’   
    MT. HOME 

    The Reading Liederkranz is looking for a 

Bookkeeper. If you think you have the 

qualifications to help your club in this man-

ner, contact: 

       Treasurer Steve Glueck at 

          sglueck241@gmail.com 

 



WILLKOMMEN 

   NEW MEMBERS OF THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
                      AS OF SEPTEMBER-OCTOBER 2022 

Deborah Barrett   Edwin Haag   Johannes Plaggeuborg          Matt Tupitza 
Fran Barrett    James Harvat   Lourie Plaggeuborg            Jeff Ulle  
Carl Bean    Nicholas Heiser  Ronald Prutzman            Tina Ulle 
Gabriele Bowers   Calvin Hess   Samantha Randol            David Ulmer 
Bernadette Bresnahan  Joseph Hiegler   Andrew Razzano            Scot Wallace 
Erik Bresnahan   Ronald Hoffmanner  Sharon Riegner            Dennis Wayne 
Colleen Bruemmer   Mark Hummel   Lisa Rissmiller             Faith Wescoe 
David Buck    Jennifer Hyneman              Nicole Robb              Michael Wescoe 
Debbie Buck    Edward Isselmann   David Roth              Georgia White 
Heather Calpino   Stephanie Isselmann  David Rothermel             Richard Zoppel 
Antonino Cambria   Peter Kaminski  Eric Russell 
Lyndsey Cameron   Barbara Klee   Jenna Russell 
Delia Carmona    Mark Kromer   William Schaeffer            
Francisco Carmona   Tim Krown   Gail Schmerse 
Kristen Ciemiewicz   Rick Lanciano   Patricia Schmitz 
Brian Crotty    Sheryl Lanciano  Thomas Schmitz 
Melissa Crotty    Andre Lang   Rebecca Schwagerl 
Andrea Curtis    Marniece Lepore  Susan Seningen 
Christopher Curtis   David Lesser   Kirk Silas 
Matthew Curtis   Jan Lesser   Bonnie Simmons 
Brian Degler    Dave Materia   Timothy Simmons 
Evan Detwiler    Stanley McCarty  Amanda Smith 
Jordan Detwiler   Lisa McDonald   Jeanne Smith 
Remo DiVentura   Louis McDonald  Patti Smith 
Michael Dorfman   John McLin   Ralph Robert Smith 
Andy Eck    Renee McLin   Deborah Snyder 
Jim Farnsworth   Kathy Messner  Jody Spatz 
Bill Fisher    Kevin Messner   Marilyn Stahl 
Cindy Fisher    Ken Miskiewicz  Tom Stamm 
Brody Fitzpatrick   Christopher Moyer  Tonya Stamm 
Jacquelyn Flanagan   Courtney Moyer  Nicholas Stanislaw 
Heather Galewski   Robert Mull   Ron Streeper 
Erica Gallagher   Sandra Mull   Anthony Strickler 
Nathaniel Garrett   Patricia Neis   Jessica Stubits 
Sarah Garrett    Sydney Neis   Zachary Stubits 
Kyle Gehret    Todd Neis   Dean Sunday 
Paul Gould    Christine Nuse   Christine Swalley 
Demetrius Grabowsky   Frances Parzanese  Jeffrey Swartz 
Jeff Grejdus    Gabrielle Pellicciotti  Patricia Swartz 
Jane Griffith    Heide Peters   Keith Talarico 
William Griffith   Robert Peters   Michael Taylor 
Salvador Guglielmi   Alexander Platz  Katelyn Tupitza 

Jonathan Linton, President 



         Stuffing of the January-February issue is tentatively  
                 Wednesday, December 14 at 9:00am     
                     You will be notified of any changes. 

         Bryn Weckel, Newsletter Coordinator 

                    brynlen@aol.com  or 610-926-3731 
 
For $20 a year you can be listed as a Patron in our newsletter and help defray printing costs. Donations can be sent to 
the club c/o Bryn Weckel.  The address is  PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338.   
Be sure to write “Newsletter Patron” on the envelope and put RL Newsletter  on your check.      

    DINING ROOM WEDNESDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 

Our Dining Room is open and available starting at 5:00pm. Reservations are suggested by calling the 
club at 610-373-3982 or online at www.readingliederkranz.com. Our Club is following CDC and State 
Health Guidelines as mandated to ensure you will have a safe and pleasant dining experience.  The 
menu is updated weekly with German as well as standard favorites. 
 See the website for more details. Make sure you are signed up to receive our E-mail blast  
          which will inform you of updates and changes. 

             “Gutes Essen gibt es auf dem Berg!” 

The Reading Education Foundation Presents 

PICK- YOUR -PRIZE RAFFLE 
Only 200 tickets will be sold for this  
                   one of a kind raffle! 

          Purchase your ticket from any member of the Board of  

Directors of the Reading Education Foundation, online on our  

webpage, www.readingsd.org/readingedfoundation,  

on our Facebook page, Facebook.com/readingedfoundation,  

or email us at community@readingedfoundation.org  

 

Prizes include the following and MANY MORE: 

 Overnight trips to Cape Cod, Niagara Falls, New York City, The Finger 
Lakes etc. 

 Private Dinners from the Double Tree Hotel 

 Reading Fightin’ Phils Fan Packages 

 Hershey Hotel Spa day 

 A Serfas Dart Electric Bike valued at $1950 ! 
For a full list of prizes, rules, and more information about the good 

work of the Reading Education Foundation,  go to any of the sites 

listed above.  You don’t want to miss this raffle! 

    CURRENT PATRONS 

 
Corrie Crupi 11/22  
John Schuler  11/22 
Joe & Joann Marnell  11/22 
Andy & Roberta Andersen  1/23 
Pati & Dieter Czerny  1/23                                                  
Barry & Cherylene Shollenberger 1/23 
Bob & Nini Zoppel  1/23 
Brenda Dugan  3/23 
James & Nancy Hoy 3/23 
Glenn & Robin Wolfe 5/23 
Jonathan Linton  5/23 
Susan Fredricks   5/23 
Linda & Rudy Rauh  5/23 
Pretzel City Sports  5/23 
Donna Yohn  5/23 
Bert & Renate Walker  5/23 
Ann Gagliano & Bob Sabalski 5/23 
Jeff & Judi Eshelman  7/23 
Len & Bryn Weckel   7/23 
Mr. & Mrs. David L. Kline  11/23 
Dave Kline’s Bands  11/23 
Ginny Stricek  11/23 
Susan Shuler  11/23 
 
 

     ADD YOUR NAME HERE! 
 
 

VOLUNTEERING 
Our Volunteer Coordinator Patrick Nelis is in need of volunteers through November and December for 
our many rentals! Contact Patrick to volunteer. You will be surprised at the fun you have meeting new 
people and sharing your talents! This is YOUR club! Please consider giving some of your time to help 
our workers as we share what’s great about the Reading Liederkranz!  

Call Patrick with any questions at (484)955-1547 or email:      volunteers@readingliederkranz.com  

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 50-50 RAFFLE  

Thank you to all who purchased tickets in the 50/50 
raffle to benefit the Scholarship Fund.     

Winners of Reading Liederkranz gift certificates are    
   Scott Gotshall and Susan Seningen.  
      
   Winner of the grand prize of $1000 is Doug Werner.  

http://www.readingsd.org/readingedfoundation
mailto:community@readingedfoundation.org


 NEW ACTIVITY! OCTOBER 28 OVERNIGHT CAMPING! 

Members are  welcome to pitch a tent to sleep under the stars or 
bring their RV to park in the lower lot (no hookups or dumping 
allowed) and hang out all night long around the firepit. The 
kitchen and bar will be open late and break-
fast will be available the next morning. 
Please check our eblasts and website on 
how to sign up and for more details.  

        DEADLINE FOR SIGNUPS IS  OCT 27! 

          SEE THE WEBSITE FOR DETAILS! 

HALLOWEEN PARTY 
    SATURDAY, OCTOBER 29 
             OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
 

         CLUB OPENS AT 5:00 - FOOD AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE                     

    
      

MUSIC BY “TEACHER’S PET”  
 FROM 6:30-9:30PM 

 
    MEMBERS FREE 
        GUESTS $10 
 
           COME IN COSTUME  
  FOR A CHANCE TO WIN PRIZES! 

    READING LIEDERKRANZ  
              ADDRESS IS 
        143 SPOOK LANE! 
   OF COURSE THERE’S A  
      HALLOWEEN PARTY! 

Bob Rapp, a longtime member and former Treasurer of the club, passed 
away recently. He was a fixture on Friday nights at the bar along with 
his good friend, Oskar Krautline– also deceased.  
They are shown here in happy times probably after having a beer! 
     RIP, Bob and Oskar– and we hope there is beer in heaven! 

         A THANK YOU FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

            Jon Linton 
I wanted to take some time to expressly thank each 
of the volunteers who gave their time to help make 
Oktoberfest 2022 happen. Without our generous food 
and beverage servers, gate attendants, ticket sellers, 
setup/teardown crew, keg changers, trash collectors, 
potato peelers and cake slicers we would not have 
been able to put on this massive 5-day celebration 
that we love so much. Even with Hurricane Ian paying 
us an unwanted visit, our dedicated volunteers still 
braved the rain to keep the most wunderbar time of 
the year a fun time for all who attended. For that, we 
owe you a BIG DANKE! I hope to see you at the club 
soon, after a well-deserved rest, so that I may get the 
chance to thank you in person as well. Now, let’s start 
the countdown for Oktoberfest 2023! 

The Scholarship Committee is reminding all HS 
seniors that the application for this year’s schol-
arships is on the website. Two $1000 
Scholarships are awarded to children or grand-
children of RL members. See all the rules on 
the website. 
  
      www.readingliederkranz.com/scholarship 





2023 Membership Information 
New Members 

Beginning September 1, 2022, new membership application fee shall be  
$40.00 per individual and $75.00 per couple. 
The application fee includes the cost of a permanent membership card(s). 
 Membership cards do not expire, unless the individual(s) fail to renew their membership(s)  
 as outlined in the 2023 Membership Information 

 
Membership Renewal 

Reading Liederkranz annual membership dues remain $25.00 per member per year. 
Annual dues are to be paid by December 31 of each year. 

Payment of annual dues for the upcoming year will be accepted starting September 1 of the current 
year. 

Members whose dues are not paid by December 31 shall receive a notice (via email) from the  
Financial Secretary by January 15. 
To remain active a member, annual dues must be paid before February 1. 
Any member that chooses to renew between February 1 - March 31 will incur an additional  
$10.00 late renewal fee. 

All members not current with their dues will be dropped from the mailing lists (both paper and elec-
tronic) by March 31 and are required to reapply for membership, losing all accrued years. 

Members needing a new card, regardless if lost or damaged, will be assessed $15.00 per card to 
cover costs. 

Members in good standing, with at least eighteen (18) consecutive months of membership prior to the 
annual elections, are eligible to be nominated for an office. 

Members in good standing, with at least eighteen (18) consecutive months of membership prior to the 
annual elections, are eligible to vote in the election. 

Members of the Club that are in active service to any branch of the military may have their annual 
membership fee waived. 

Membership fees may be waived by the Trustees on an individual case basis. 
 

Members that can show twenty-five (25) and fifty (50) years of continuous membership shall re-
ceive a certificate of appreciation presented at the annual Club anniversary. 
 
The Financial Secretary shall present a complete annual report detailing the previous year at the 
January General Membership meeting. 

 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP REGULATIONS 
1.      Membership cards are not transferable. 
2.      Members are required to show, or use, their card at the door to gain admittance to the club. 
3.      Membership cards must be shown at the request of any officer. 
4.      Members MUST insure that their guests are signed in, wearing a “GUEST” badge, and told,     
by the member, they are not permitted to purchase alcoholic beverages. 
5.      Guests MUST leave the premises with the sponsoring member. 

      6.      Positively no minors are allowed in the clubhouse unless accompanied by a parent or proper     
guardian. 
      7.      NO alcoholic beverages are to be dispensed to MINORS by any one. 
      8.    Creating a disturbance in, or near, the Club imposes immediate suspension of the club privy     
leges and/or membership. 
      9.       Annual dues MUST be paid on or before DECEMBER 31st of each year in order to maintain      
membership in good standing and use of the membership card. 
     10.      Membership cards do not expire as long as membership is maintained in good standing. 
     11.     Members are required to notify the Club immediately if their card is lost or stolen. 





         TRAVEL 
 

Our Travel Coordinator for the Reading Liederkranz Club, Cherylene Shollenberger, 
is very happy to announce the next group trip for our members and friends! 
  

JOIN US ONBOARD THE NORWEGIAN SKY CRUISING CANADA,  
ITS EASTERN PROVINCES, AND NEW ENGLAND, WITH A PRE-CRUISE VISIT  

TO QUEBEC CITY!  
 
DATES ARE Saturday, September 9 - Thursday, September 21, 2023.  PLEASE CLICK ON THE LINK BELOW 
FOR ALL DETAILS AND PRICING, ACCORDING TO THE CABIN CHOSEN.  MANY AMENITIES ARE IN-
CLUDED! 
Besides Quebec City, the ports include La Baie, Saguenay River, Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Sydney, 
Cape Breton Island and Shelbourne, Nova Scotia, Bar Harbor, ME, Boston, MA, Martha's Vineyard, MA, and 
debarks in Baltimore, MD.  Simply a one-way flight to Quebec is needed with a 
motorcoach ride home from Baltimore.  Pricing is all inclusive, which means that your departure airport and mo-
torcoach return and all air taxes, government fees, port fees, and transfers from home, airport, hotel, and pier are 
included, as well as your two night hotel accommodation in Quebec City,.  Enjoy 10 nights aboard the lovely Nor-
wegian Sky with all meals and entertainment.  Even your shipboard gratuities are included, and much more! 
 
Call Boscovs Travel Center, 610,779-8640, any agent or location, to book your fabulous vacation with us.  We 
highly advise the purchase of the group travel insurance listed. 
All U.S. citizens must carry a U.S. Passport with an expiration date AT LEAST SIX MONTHS  beyond the last 
day of travel.  When registering for this trip or any trip, your passport name MUST match your cruise line 
ticket.  ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL OR TEXT CHERYLENE AT 484-336-7857.   BON VOYAGE!    GUTE 
REISE! 
 
LINK TO BROCHURE:        
https://boscovstravel.com/group-cruises-tours-flyers/2023-09-09-ReadingLiederkranz-CanadaandNewEngland-
cruise.pdf 

 

 
READING LIEDERKRANZ ELECTIONS 

 
BECAUSE THERE ARE NO CONTESTED OFFICES, THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS  

ARE OFFICIALLY THE NEW OFFICERS FOR THE 2022-2023 YEAR 
 

  All the Officers listed below are elected for two years in even years (2022) 
 

 2nd Vice President   Mark Gotthelf 
 Treasurer    Steve Glueck 
 Recording Secretary  Suzanne Miller 
 Bar Trustee    *Rosie Borst  
 Grounds Trustee   *Joe Pettyjohn 
 
   * Indicates new to that position this year 
 
      All other Officers will be elected next year (2023) for a two year term. 
 
  Thank you to everyone for their cooperation and adherence  
        to the RL Rules of election. 
 
 Next scheduled Board/Membership Meeting is Friday, November 25 at 7:30pm 
 

https://boscovstravel.com/group-cruises-tours-flyers/2023-09-09-ReadingLiederkranz-CanadaandNewEngland-cruise.pdf
https://boscovstravel.com/group-cruises-tours-flyers/2023-09-09-ReadingLiederkranz-CanadaandNewEngland-cruise.pdf


 Ladies’ Auxiliary Christmas Cookie Sale 
We will pack our delicious homemade cookies, Friday, December 16 begin-
ning at 5:00pm. The ladies will begin weighing, packing and wrapping.  Any-
one may contribute their homemade cookies. We know you have favorites 
you would like to share! Ladies’ Auxiliary Members– we ask you to bake 2 
different kinds of 5-6 dozen each. We also include some wrapped candies 
on the plates. Cookies will be sold for $12 a plate this year. Some will be 

sold Friday evening, but we reserve others for sale at the Christmas dinner the following Sunday, De-
cember 18. They go fast! There are no presales and supplies are limited.  

         From Oktoberfest into Christmas! 
      Reading Liederkranz Ladies’ Auxiliary Presents 
                                             
            CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 
     Saturday, December 10, 2022     10:00 AM 
 

       Open to children and grandchildren of Reading Liederkranz members 
      ages 10 and under 

Hot dogs,  juice, snacks and surprises! 
 

You must register to attend! Registration deadline December 3 
 

                          Call Linda Ohlinger to register children:  610-929– 8428 

       Christmas Dinner the Liederkranz Way 
  Sunday, December 18       Noon-3:00 
                    MENU  
                Salad with Hot Bacon Dressing 
       Rolls and Butter 
  Roasted Turkey with Gravy or Hazle Ham 
     (may have combination of both) 

       Potato Filling ~ Sweet Potatoes 
             Corn   ~   Brussel Sprouts 
     Assorted desserts  ~  Coffee and Tea 
 
$30/Member      $35/Guest (non-member) $10/ Children 5-12  (children under 5 FREE) 
           Reservations required by December 11th  

Don’t forget 
The Ladies’ 
Cookie Sale ~ 
 
$12/ plate while 
supplies last! 



 



      

 

 

 

         

     Germania Over-40  Soccer   
             Since 1926 
                                                                                                                           
    Upholding     
     the proud  
    Tradition of          
    adult Soccer  
    in Eastern Pennsylvania  

                Affiliated with         
   EPSA, USASA,  

and US SOCCER                

  Len Weckel, President  

      ERNST LICHT 
Embroidery and Imports, Inc.  

347 Main Street 
Oley, PA 19547 USA 

     610/987-3298 ~   Fax: 610/987-6007 
  
 E-mail:  office@ernstlicht.com      www.ernstlicht.com      
 Mon– Fri  9-5pm                   

   

     

 

 

 

 GENERAL HANDYMAN 
 Painting,  

 light carpentry,  

 Plumbing fixtures, 

 Power washing,  

 Gutter  installation, 
cleaning, and repairs.  

Call for estimates on your                                                   
home repair needs.    

Jeff Seitz 484-579-0787 
         RL member 

  Florist 

 Temple        
     Greenhouses 
      Specializing in plants  

           and silk flowers 

      4821 Eighth Avenue 
          Temple, PA 19560      

                 610-921-0791  

  GERMANIA 

    
  

   
 
 
 

 
 

    Please patronize our sponsors! 
 
   

     Pennside Distributors 
   800 N. 25th St.   610-779-4120    
             Reading, PA 19606                                                                                                                                                 

   Domestic, imported, and micro beers   
                   Premium cigars- great prices 
                             ~walk-in humidor~ 
                             Pennsylvania Lottery               
       Where there’s never a charge for cold beer ! 

      Sam and Carin Stunz    -    owners 



 

 

 

                  Compliments of 

             ATTORNEY 
  ROBERT D. KATZENMOYER 
       Serving All of your Legal Needs 

                 

  2309 Perkiomen Ave., Reading 
 

             610-451-9267 
 

MAIR’S 
Continental Motors, LTD 

             Specializing in repairs on German vehicles,  
                              Volvos and Subarus 

We Buy, Sell, Trade, and Tow all Vehicles! 
610-779-3555 

1455 Friedensburg Rd., Reading 
www.germanmotors.org 

 

 

 

 
 

     
 

       ADVERTISE HERE 
 
         Email brynlen@aol.com 
 

           ANNUAL RATES: 
 
                SMALL- $75 
 

          MEDIUM- $150 
 

         LARGE- $300 

3rd FRIDAY MUSIC NIGHTS 
 

November 18—    6 times 9 Band 
 
December 16—     Cheyenne Band 
 
Members Free– Non-members $10 



    Reading Liederkranz 
“Wo man singt da lass dich ruhig nieder; böse Menschen haben keine Lieder.” 

Website:  www.readingliederkranz.com                E-mail:   info@readingliederkranz.com   
Rentals:   rentals@readingliederkranz.com          Membership:  membership@readingliederkranz.com  
                      Mailing Address:  Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338  

CLUB ORGANIZATION MEETING DATES & TIMES 

Ladies Auxiliary:   4th Friday of month at 6:30 pm—2nd floor 

Germania Soccer:     Annual Meeting—January 
Liederkranz Singers: Every Sunday 2-4pm, subject to change 
if there are club events 

G.T.V. Edelweiss Schuhplattlers:    Every Friday at 8 pm 

except no practice 3rd Friday of the month; Meeting 4th Thurs-
day at 8 pm 

Scholarship Committee: First Thursday of every month at 

7:00pm-  2nd floor 
 

Please participate in your particular division. If you do 
not belong to one and would like to  join, contact any  
officer for further information. 

                       

 Make the READING LIEDERKRANZ  

             Your Birthday Destination! 

   Members are welcome to raise a glass and enjoy a birthday drink on us. Celebrate your birthday    

   at the club and receive a complimentary drink, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday evening. If your  

   birthday falls on a Saturday through Tuesday, collect your birthday drink on the Wednesday  

   that immediately follows. A valid photo ID is required to collect your birthday drink.  

   

Greetings Members! 
 
We have a lot in store for 2022! Some major updates to the website, additional online cover-
age, and much more are currently in the works and will be coming soon. Keep following us on 
Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter and subscribe to our email list for more details. 
   
 
Thank you,        
Art Gelwicks 
 

                   NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  AND GUESTS 
 

                              ALL GUESTS must be  
                              accompanied by a member  
                  and MUST SIGN  THE GUEST BOOK.   
 
Guests are allowed three visits as a guest and af-
ter that are asked to become members.  Also, 
please note that ONLY MEMBERS may purchase 
alcoholic beverages. 

 Please remember all events are subject to change due 
to COVID-19 guidelines from the state. The Officers and 
Staff of the Reading Liederkranz would like to remind 
you that we are trying our best with limited personnel 
and seating capacity. Your patience is appreciated as 
we to strive to provide you with quality entertainment 
and enjoyable experiences as we have always done. 
Thank you! 
 
We ask you to refer to the website and e-mail blasts for 
current or updated information regarding our events!  
 

          OUR FIVE DIVISIONS ARE: 
LIEDERKRANZ SINGERS        G.T.V. EDELWEISS SCHUHPLATTLERS 
   GERMANIA SOCCER                  LADIES’ AUXILIARY                    EAGLES’ MOUNTAIN HOME 

Kermit is “In the Haus” 
Every 2nd, 4th,  and 
5th Fridays of the 
month from 6-9pm. 
 

 


